
 

  
   

 
 

   
 

               

 
                  

         
 

              
 

                 
              

 
 

                  
          

 
                   

           
 

 
                      

                  
               

 
                       
                

  
  

                    
                       

      
 

Philip Sadler 

From: Ceri Rance <ParishClerk@binfieldparishcouncil.gov.uk> 
Sent: 07 September 2022 15:27 
To: Electoral Reviews 
Cc: Amanda Sculley 
Subject: Response  from  Binfield  Parish  Council   - CGR  Stage  2 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

Binfield Parish Council appreciate the opportunity to provide a response to the draft proposals set out following the 
first stage of consultation of the Community Governance Review. 

We would like to thank the panel for the consideration of our first response. 

After reviewing the draft proposals, the Parish Council welcome the news that no changes have been recommended 
to the Binfield boundaries, both external, internal warding arrangements, councillor numbers or ward 

names. 

The proposal for Binfield Parish to remain unchanged maintains the identity and interests of the community as well 
as the Parish Councils effectiveness as part of local government. 

The Parish Council does not see any benefit in combining Binfield and Warfield parishes. Both parishes are already 
large parishes with strategic housing growth and their own distinct identities. 

This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in accordance with the 
General Data Protection Regulation May 2018 and subsequent data protection laws. The views expressed in this e-mail are 
those of the individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Binfield Parish Council. 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which 
they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager. 
Email: office@binfieldparishcouncil.gov.uk 

This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. Although the Council has 
taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise that in keeping with good ICT practice the 
recipients should confirm this for themselves. 
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